
Dear A10 Runner:

We regret that the 2011 Annapolis 10-Mile Run had to be called off due to “Irene”.  Here is the latest
information:

• After considering a number of possibilities, we have determined that the 2011 race cannot be
rescheduled.

• We are currently working on a plan to mail the finishers premium to all registrants using the size and
address information provided to us during registration.

We know how much you look forward to running in Annapolis and believe it or not how much our many
volunteers enjoy helping out.  We hope to see all of you next year.
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